
FORESTRY COMMITTEE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 11, 2017 

   

In attendance: TM GP KD JC 

T. Miller opened the meeting at 5:30 PM 

T. Miller informed committee that Bob Todd had not renewed his certification for 
the American Tree Farm. Thus committee will have to have another forester sign 
off on management plans. TM will contact Dennis McKinney and review history 
and show plans. Two parcels in question are Colby and Follansbee. Tree Farm is a 
division of Society for Protection of NH Forests.  

  TM will also work toward certification for Tree Farm Inspector. Will need to take 
a class and take a test as well as receive credit for his field work. 

 

Plaque for Bob Todd will be done this week. KD also has signs on the way. To 
rename forests.  

GP will handle installation of signs in forests.  

KD will forward material to JC and TM to begin plan for Todd lot.  

Field work: Will need a total of nine cruise lines and two to three sample plots per 
line.  

TM suggested several dates for field work GP will contact others as to work date.  

TM asked KD if Conservation Committee would be interested in putting their 
lands for forestry on their lands. 

KD replied that CC would like to have a full management plan. Had one 
agreement that did not materialize.  

As far as KD knows they have no management plans. She is hoping they will work 
up to this. She is working on it.  

 

Meeting adjourned at: 620pm 



 

 

    

   

 


